
Cancellation of Network Server Infrastructure Upgrades 

PPS 22-25 

The Pleasantville Board of Education will cancel bid PPS# 22-25 for Network Server Infrastructure 
Upgrades for bid opening on June 22, 2023 due to revision of specifications and reschedule at a later 
date. N.J.S.A 18A:18A: -21 (d) 

 


